
 

WoW Mums Senia Dedic has been     
honored by King Charles III in his New 
Year Honors List this winter and this 
month she has been invested with the 
Most Excellent Order of British Empire 
medal at the investiture ceremony. Just 
under 2000 people have been chosen for 
their public service from across the UK to 
be invested with various awards for their 
outstanding contributions in significant 
breath off services. 
Order of British Empire is the largest  
order of Chivalry. It was instituted in 
1917 by King George V, who wanted to 
recognise the service and sacrifice of  
people, from all areas of life, during the 
First World War.                               
Senia recived her award for helping the 
community in Wandsworth for the last 15 
years.  Congratulations! 

Women of Wandsworth 
have been invited to the 
Wandsworth Food    
Partnership meeting this 
month to bring together 
members and other    
sector representatives to  
discuss the development 
of the  borough wide food 
plan, because we have 
been delivering fee food 
for our community for 
the lat 3 years. Other 
providers are helping the 
community in remarkable 
ways also and are pre-
pared to continue to help. 
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WoW Mums have been organising 
afternoon Tea Parties in Holmley 
Court, sheltered accommodation in  
in Battersea since the beginning of 
this year. We played board games 
with our elderly friends with the 
help of the students from Thames 
Christian school. We are extremely 
grateful to Joe Wietzorek from 
A&P Foundation who  has been 
delivering extra free food for the 
elderly in Holmley Court for the 
whole month. He is one of our best 
volunteer drivers and a major 
helper with food deliveries. 

Thank you to our Sensei Andrew 
Beach Black Belt, 2nd Dan, for giving 
our children karate lessons for the 
last 10 years.  New WoW Karate 
term started on 22nd April in Caius 
House. Thank you to our partners 
Thomas’s Foundation for their grants. 

  

WoW Mums have been 
delivering free, fresh food 
and meat over the Easter 
holidays to elderly in  John 
Kirk Lodge in  Battersea. 
This would not be possible 
to do without our regular 
philanthropic helpers such 
as Joe from A&P Founda-
tion and our driver 
Andrew and his 
son William (9y), 
who has been   
volunteering over 
his half term to 
help older people 
in his community. 
We had a lot of 
potatoes and bread 
over the winter 

  Holmley Court 

WoW Free Food Deliveries 

Above: Elderly residents in John Kirk House 
On the right: William and Senia 

months, but now fresh green 
vegetables, leeks, courgettes, 
aubergines, and lettuce are in 
our deliveries. We will    
continue to deliver free food 
to our elderly friends in our 
neighbourhood to help them 
have more money for their 
bills and medication. 

 WoW Karate 
  

 WoW Forum 

WoW 

WoW Parent Forum is     
continuing in True Brew café 
on every first Monday of the 
month and on Saturdays in 
Caius House with parents, 
while the children are at the 
Karate class. 
Please feel free to join us if 
you would like to discuss a 
particular problem or just to 
socialise with other Mums. 


	WoW Investiture 

	NEXT MONTH: 

	Wandsworth Food Partnership 

	WOW MUMS

	Women of Wandsworth

	WOWMUMS.ORG.UK

	APRIL 2023 ISSUE 185

	WoW Parent  Forum is  

	on every

	Monday term time from                           12 -1pm 

	WoW Enterprise   Club Zoom        networking every     Wednesday  from          10am—11am 

	WoW weekly                 Inter-Generational food deliveries   

	  Holmley Court

	WoW Free Food Deliveries

	 WoW Karate

	 WoW Forum



WoW Mums Senia Dedic has been     honored by King Charles III in his New Year Honors List this winter and this month she has been invested with the Most Excellent Order of British Empire medal at the investiture ceremony. Just under 2000 people have been chosen for their public service from across the UK to be invested with various awards for their outstanding contributions in significant breath off services.
Order of British Empire is the largest  order of Chivalry. It was instituted in 1917 by King George V, who wanted to recognise the service and sacrifice of  people, from all areas of life, during the First World War.                               Senia recived her award for helping the community in Wandsworth for the last 15 years.  Congratulations!
Women of Wandsworth have been invited to the Wandsworth Food    Partnership meeting this month to bring together members and other    sector representatives to  discuss the development of the  borough wide food plan, because we have been delivering fee food for our community for the lat 3 years. Other providers are helping the community in remarkable ways also and are prepared to continue to help.
WoW Investiture 
NEXT MONTH: 
WoW  PARENT          FORUM

WoW KARATE

WoW FOOD DELIVERIES

CORONATION PARTY



EDITOR AND PUBLISHER:

SENIA 
DEDIC

Wandsworth Food Partnership 
WOW MUMS
Women of Wandsworth
WOWMUMS.ORG.UK
APRIL 2023 ISSUE 185
WoW Parent  Forum is  
on every
Monday term time from                           12 -1pm 

WoW Enterprise   Club Zoom        networking every     Wednesday  from          10am—11am 

WoW weekly                 Inter-Generational food deliveries   

WoW Karate Every Saturday term time  from 10am-12
WoW Mums have been organising afternoon Tea Parties in Holmley Court, sheltered accommodation in  in Battersea since the beginning of this year. We played board games with our elderly friends with the help of the students from Thames Christian school. We are extremely grateful to Joe Wietzorek from A&P Foundation who  has been delivering extra free food for the elderly in Holmley Court for the whole month. He is one of our best volunteer drivers and a major helper with food deliveries.
WoW Mums have been delivering free, fresh food and meat over the Easter holidays to elderly in  John Kirk Lodge in  Battersea. This would not be possible to do without our regular philanthropic helpers such as Joe from A&P Foundation and our driver Andrew and his son William (9y), who has been   volunteering over his half term to help older people in his community.
We had a lot of potatoes and bread over the winter
  Holmley Court
WoW Free Food Deliveries

Above: Elderly residents in John Kirk House
On the right: William and Senia
months, but now fresh green vegetables, leeks, courgettes, aubergines, and lettuce are in our deliveries. We will    continue to deliver free food to our elderly friends in our neighbourhood to help them have more money for their bills and medication.
 WoW Karate
Thank you to our Sensei Andrew Beach Black Belt, 2nd Dan, for giving our children karate lessons for the last 10 years.  New WoW Karate term started on 22nd April in Caius House. Thank you to our partners Thomas’s Foundation for their grants.
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 WoW Forum
WoW
WoW Parent Forum is     continuing in True Brew café on every first Monday of the month and on Saturdays in Caius House with parents, while the children are at the Karate class.
Please feel free to join us if you would like to discuss a particular problem or just to socialise with other Mums.


